
FOREVER WILD WATER COMPANY, INC. 
1419 Hasleton Rd. 

Wilmington, NY 12997 
Phone: 518-946-2131 

June 26, 2018 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 

Secretary to the Commission 

NYS Department of Public Service 

Three Empire State Plaza, 20th Floor 

Albany, NY  12223 

Re:  Case 18-W-0074 – Forever Wild Water Company, Inc. – Filing 

in compliance with Commission Order issued and effective 

June 15, 2018 (Ordering Clause No. 1). 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

Enclosed for electronic filing is a further tariff 

revision, effective July 1, 2018, in compliance with the 

requirements of the Public Service Commission of the State of 

New York: 

P.S.C. No. 3 – Water 

Sixth Revised Leaf No. 12 

The requirements of Public Service Law §89-c (10) and 

§16 NYCRR Section 720-8.1 as to newspaper publication of the 
attached amendment have been waived per Ordering Clause No. 3 of 
the Commission’s Order.

  Forever Wild Water Company, Inc. will notify its 

customers of the Commission’s determination in the above-

referenced proceeding and will file a copy of the customer 

notification with the Secretary to the Commission as directed in 

same Commission Order.  

Very truly yours, 

Bret Keeney, President 

Forever Wild Water Company, Inc. 

Enclosure 

Received: 06/26/2018


